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15. If you wish, please give any additional information, observations, comments or 

recommendations that may be useful for future project meetings. 

6 answers 

Everything was very organized, i don't want to add anything. 



 
 
 

I'm Sílvia, from Catalonia. I value this meeting very positively. Information was 

cleared when there were only a few days but it was enough to get there and do the 

tasks without problems. There was only one meeting of teachers but it was very 

efficient, we made good agreements and we imposed tasks, above all referred to 

the web site. All the meeting was conducted in a very pleasant respect. Regarding 

the activities developed in Zimnicea, all were very correct. Perhaps the only thing 

that was a little overwhelming was the first day, in the afternoon, in the computer 

room, doing e-twinning tasks. We were many people trying to use computers. The 

classroom was very large and adequate. The problem was that we were too many 

people. I don't know what the solution is. Finally, thank you again, the team's 

Romanian efforts. As teachers as families, as well as students, were very hospitable 

and accompanied us all the time, always worried about our well-being. Our students 

got a very fulfilled experience, not only in the academic sense, also social, cultural 

and personal sense. They learned that they have to learn many more things to 

become better people. 

I had a good time in Romania. 

It was pleasure to visit Romania! The host teachers were absolutely wonderful and 

they did their best! 

People doesn't talk enough english to comunicate each other, and unfortunatelly 

often some teachers are unfriendly. 

We faced great hospitality and appreciate how hosts dealt with meeting 

organization. Thank you a lot! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


